August 6, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. Our freshman/new student to Hollins orientation will be this Tuesday August 8, 2023, at 9:00 am. We will open with a general session in our Auditorium followed by student led tours/opportunities to get information on all of our athletic programs/clubs/extracurricular activities/ sign up for PTSA/SAC committees and meet our Administration and teachers. We look forward to meeting you
1. For all students and families – a reminder that the first day of school is Thursday August 10th. Our school hours our 7:10 am to 1:55 pm.
1.  Prior to first day, parents and guardians please make sure you have logged into FOCUS using your parent account to access and complete the required digital registration forms
1. Students will report to directly to their first period class on Thursday. Schedules can be found in FOCUS – directions on how to log into FOCUS to find schedules will be posted around campus for student’s who need assistance, as well as Administration and our support teams on campus to assist all students.
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top!

